
 

 

1 January 2017  
 
Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

Full disclosure needed on ad campaign 

Tasmanians urgently need full disclosure from the shadowy organisation attempting to drum up 

opposition to plans for the salmon industry expansion near Triabunna. 

This organisation, which calls itself Let’s Grow Tasmania’s Future, appears to be just another 

front for the anti-jobs coalition of radical environmentalists and the Greens. 

There is nothing on their website to disclose their origins, membership, or backers, apart from a 

blatantly misleading claim to be ‘non-politically-aligned and not anti-salmon farming’. 

The LGTF has been exposed today for peddling mistruths, so they must now come clean and 

reveal exactly who is behind this campaign. 

 

Contact: Rosita Gallasch 

Phone: 0417 296 603 

 


